Notice of Change/Withdrawal

INTERLOCAL AGENCIES
Lake Apopka Natural Gas District
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
54C-1.001: Tariff

NOTICE OF CHANGE

A Notice of Proposed Rule regarding the above-proposed rule was published in the July 28, 2006, issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly, Vol. 32, No. 30, on page 3426.  The notice was erroneous in that it did not contain a Summary section.  To correct the notice, the summary of the proposed rule is as follows:

SUMMARY: The proposed rule will raise the rates charged by the District for labor and equipment furnished by the District, will raise the rates for all gas sold or transported by the District, will raise the deposit requirements for customers and will eliminate the Residential Air Conditioning Sales Service rate schedule.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE CORRECTION IS: George F. Crabtree, General Manager, Lake Apopka Natural Gas District, 1320 South Vineland Road (CR 535), Winter Garden, Florida, 34787; Telephone - (407)656-2734, Facsimile - (407)656-9371.
